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you lay by him in store as God hath
prospered him." i Cor. xvi. : 2.

VIII. General Giving

As missionary work is the general
work of the Church it is essentially
the work of all its members. It does
not devolve on the rich, the generous
or heads of families only, it devolves
equally on all. Every member of the
Church should be given an opportun-
ity of showing his interest in its work
by contributing to its support. The
Pari'^h should be parcelled out among
the members of the Missionary Com-
mittee either geographically or in
lists of possible subscribers. Care
should be taken that each person is

approached by the most suitable col-
lector. Canvassing in pairs is a good
practical method ; it gives dignity to
the proceeding, impresses the person
visited, and secures the largest con-
tribution. The co-operation of earn-
est women can be secured for the can-
vass of the women of the congrega-
tion. The children can best be reach-
ed through the Simday School

;

though the department, like all the
rest, should be under the general sup-
ervision of the Missionary Committee.
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